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Friday 8th July 2022 

 

Goodbyes 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

As we near the end of another year, I need to let you know that a few members of the team are leaving us at 
the end of this month. 

 

Firstly, we say goodbye to Ms McCormick and Ms Pritchard in Nursery – both are retiring after many wonderful 
and influential years here at Charlestown. We also say goodbye to Ms Talbot who is currently working in our 
ARC provision and as a result is now pursuing a fantastic career in a specialist provision school. Ms Shepherd 
is also leaving us to take on an exciting Assistant Headship. All these people have had a massive impact at 
Charlestown, and I am sure you will join me in wishing them well in their retirements and promotions.  

 

As a result, we will be introducing several new team members over the coming weeks and months. Please 
look out for the letter introducing new members of staff soon! 

 

If you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to let me know.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Allison Collis 
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